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Sandra O’Neill Spoke at Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly’s “Tax
changes may be coming for businesses, T&E” (Webinar)

On October 28, Sandra O’Neill spoke at “Tax changes may be coming for businesses, T&E” presented by Massachusetts

Lawyers Weekly.

A wide-ranging tax proposal package intended to fund the $3.5 trillion stimulus measure was introduced in Congress
last month. The panel discussed the proposed changes, the possible impact on U.S. businesses and trusts and estates
planning, and more.

Watch recording
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